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September 9, 2020 
 
 
Aaron Tucker 
Planning Director 
Town of Cornelius  
21445 Catawba Avenue 
Cornelius, NC 28031 
 
Re: Updated Written Summary of Request; Conditional Zoning Application for Junker Property 
(Application filed 8/24/20) 
 
 
Dear Aaron: 
 
The purpose of this letter is to provide a written summary to be submitted with the Land 
Application Form in connection with the property.   
 
The Property comprises three (3) tracts as shown on the Rezoning Plan which has been 
submitted as part of the Application. The requested uses shown on the Rezoning Plan are multi-
family and commercial. The total acreage of the property is approximately 12.18 acres as shown 
on the Rezoning Plan. The total proposed residential unit count shown on the Rezoning Plan is 
252 units. The total proposed commercial square footage is ±4,865 SF.  
 
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions concerning the Application.  
 
Thank you for your assistance.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best regards, 
 
Sean Paone 
 
 
 
COLEJENEST & STONE, P.A. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: Catherine McElearney  
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